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Dear Adam and Mary,

Greetings in the name of our Savior and Lord, Jesus Christ! I trust that God is blessing and using your ministry for His glory.

God has given Grace Church a fresh vision for reaching our Jerusalem, Judea, Samaria, and the ends of the earth. As we begin to intensify our focus and increase our global mission involvement, we plan to conduct our first annual Global Impact Celebration on Wednesday, March 23, through Sunday, March 27, 2021.

We would like to invite you to join us in this celebration to assist our congregation to learn more about what God is doing to build His kingdom and how we can be more strategically engaged in His redemption plan. Due to the nature of the Global Impact Celebration (GIC), we need you to plan to be with us for the entire event. Also, please plan to set up information on a display table. If you have national attire, we would like you to wear that during our opening celebration.

If you can join us, we will be happy to reimburse your travel expenses. During the celebration, we will be responsible for your food, lodging, and travel.  

Please review your calendar and let us know if you are available to participate in this historic event for our church. In order to help us plan, we would like you to confirm your involvement no later than September 1, 2020. Upon receipt of your confirmation, we send requests for additional information and a photograph, as well as providing additional information about the event. 

We believe God wants to use us in a greater way than ever before to help fulfill His Great Commission, and we believe this Global Impact Celebration can be the catalyst to see that happen. We look forward to your reply.

Blessings,

Rhonda Dahlin
Global Impact Celebration Coordinator
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